
U.S. ARMY INSTALLATION SUPPORT MANAGEMENT ACTIVITY
STRATFORD ARMY ENGINE PLANT

550 MAIN STREET

STRATFORD, CT 00615-7574

20 May 2004

Ms. Charmine Emanuel

Central Permit Processing Unit
Bureau of Air Management
Department of Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street

Hartford, CT 06106-5127

Re; Request to Revoke General Permit Registration for an Emergency Engine
General Permit Registration NO. 178-0071-GPEE
Stratford Army Engine Plant
550 Main Street

Stratford, CT 06615-7554

Dear Ms. Emanuel:

This letter is being submitted to request that the above referenced general permit
registration for a 1,000 KW Onan Emergency Diesel Generator be revoked. This emergency
engine will be operated in accordance with RCSA Section 22a-174-3c. The facility will maintain
the records required under these provisions.

Please send a written confirmation upon processing this request. If you have any
questions, please contact Gary W. Hamann, Project Engineer, at 203-385-6685 or the
undersigned at 203-385-4453.

Sincerely,

PETER W. SZYI^NSKI
Installation Mana^r

Printed on0Recycled Paper
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STRATFORD ARMY ENGINE PLANT

550 Main Street

Stratford, Connecticut 06615-7574
(203) 385-4453 Fax: (203) 385-6605

FROM: PETER W. SZYMANSKI, INSTALLATION MANAGER

DATE: Thursday, May 20, 2004 CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

PAGES: Header + 1

TO: Ma Charmine Emanuel, Central Permit Processing Unit, Bureau of Air Management, CT
Department of Environmentai Protection, 79 Elm Street, Hartford, Connecticut 06106

PHONE: FAX: 860-424-4064

NOTES:

Ma Emanuel,

Attached is the SAEP request to revoke General Permit Registration No. 178-0071-GPEE. I
wiil be mailing a hard copy to you via certified mail today.

Please contact Gary Hamann at 203-385-6685 or myself if you have any questiona

Thank you.

Pete Szymanski
SAEP lnstallatioV)4yi^nager
r

-Tank-aiitomntivA A ArmamAnfft nnMmanrl.




